Book Swap 2016
Leap Into Books!

FINAL CALL FOR BOOK DONATIONS!

Collection boxes are in classrooms and at the library. Thank you
for your support and for sharing the love of reading.

Dear Bonsall Families,

Book Swap is a fun way to share the love of reading with all of our Bonsall Elementary
students.

It’s a simple concept. Students donate books they have already read and/or outgrown
so that other students can enjoy them all over again. This program gets kids excited
about reading and about sharing the love of reading with each other.

Our goal is to collect 4,000-8,000 books. To reach this goal we need everyone’s help.
Collection boxes are in each classroom. Please encourage your students to search
their shelves and send books to school for donation. Kids may even return the books
from last year to pass them along again!

When the classroom boxes fill up, the kids earn a prize for their teacher. The class
which fills up its box the most times wins a class prize.

For large donations please email BESbookswap @gmail.com and we will pick up from
your location. Your classroom will be credited.

Each student will be allowed to choose books to add to their home library during Book
Swap week which starts on Leap Day, February 29, 2016.

Thank you for helping make this a great event for all our BES students and teachers!
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